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PEGGY DARBY serves as the president of the WMU Foundation.

gift of missions BY PEGGY DARBY

The year 2025 marks a significant milestone as we celebrate 
the 30th anniversary of the founding of the WMU 
Foundation. Incorporated on February 14, 1995, the 
WMU Foundation was established with the mission of 
providing long-term financial support for Woman’s 
Missionary Union (WMU) and its various ministry efforts. 
The WMU Foundation’s founding on Valentine’s Day 
seems especially fitting, as the work of WMU is rooted in a 
love for God and for His mission, and the WMU 
Foundation continues to embody that love by ensuring 
WMU’s impact can thrive for generations to come.
	 As we commemorate this 30th anniversary, it’s a time 
to reflect on all God has done through the WMU 
Foundation over the past three decades. Through the 
generosity of countless donors, the WMU Foundation 
has supported a wide array of WMU ministries, 
including missions discipleship, leadership development, 
and direct support for missionaries around the world. 
None of this would have been possible without the 
faithful giving of those who believe in the mission of 
WMU and the importance of advancing God’s kingdom.
	 This year’s anniversary also serves as the perfect 
occasion to kick off the Mission Matters Most 
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campaign. The campaign celebrates the founding of 
national WMU in 1888 and honors the legacy of 
women who have been empowering others to live 
missionally for more than a century. Through the 
Mission Matters Most campaign, we have an 
opportunity to support WMU’s ongoing ministry and 
outreach efforts by giving to the Vision Fund.
	 The Vision Fund is vital in sustaining WMU’s work, 
both in local communities and on the global missions 
field. By supporting this fund, you are investing in the 
future of missions, ensuring WMU can continue to 
equip and send more people to serve as God’s hands and 
feet. This year, as we celebrate the dual anniversaries of 
the WMU Foundation and national WMU, we are 
reminded of the powerful legacy of faith, dedication, and 
service both organizations represent.
	 We invite you to join in celebrating these incredible 
milestones by making a gift to the Vision Fund. 
Together, we can honor the past, embrace the present, 
and secure the future of WMU’s missions work. To give, 
visit donate.wmufoundation.com/vision-fund. Let’s 
continue this journey together, confident that God’s 
work through WMU is far from finished.
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